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September 3, 1982

Mr. Thomas B. Cochran
Natural Resources Defense Council, Inc.
1725 1 Street, N.W.

Suite 600 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20006 TO FOIA-82-235

Dear Mr. Cochran:

This is in response to your letter dated May 17, 1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of all
transcripts, viewgraphs, briefing papers, etc., regarding the NRC's
closed briefing on design basis threat held on May 21, 1982.

A copy of the viewgraphs are enclosed. The transcripts are presently
undergoing a security review, and we will respond as soon as that review
has been completed. This office has been informed that there were no
briefing papers prepared for the hearing.

The NRC has not yet completed its review of the remaining documents

subject to your request. We will advise you as soon as that review is
completed.

Sincerely,

Zﬂ/

J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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